OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL, STEWART SCIENCE COLLEGE, CUTTACK

N.C.C. NOTICE Date : 18.08.2018

Enrolment of +2 and +3 1st year students (only Boys) will be held on 21.08.2018
(Tuesday} at 10.00 a.m. at N.C.C. Office near main Gate of Stewart Science
College. The students desirous to take N.C.C should report LT. AK. Dash (N.C.C
Officer) at 10.00 a.m. (Mob. No. 9853208654) with your College Uniform, Identity

Card and Aadhar Card.
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